
Legal Notice 
 
 

 The Board of Trustees of the Peru Community Schools will hold a public meeting in accordance with I.C. 
20-26-5-4.3 at the Administration Office of Peru Community Schools, 35 West Third St, Peru, IN, on 
August 18th, at 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of hearing support and any objections to, the proposed 
contract for a prospective superintendent of Peru Community Schools. 

 The proposed superintendent’s compensation is:  salary $92,000.00 prorated for the 2014-15 school 
year, $94,000 for the 2015-16 school year and $96,000 for the 2016-17 school year ; the salary after 
attainment of Ed.S. Degree will be $100,000. Long-term disability $493.20; Health Insurance benefit 
$20,715.39 (95%); Dental/Vision/Clinic Care $1,419.48; Annuity  $5,000.00 for 2014-15, $7,000.00 for 
2015-16, $9,000.00 for 2016-17 and $10,000.00 per year thereafter; Indiana State Teachers’ Retirement 
$6,900.00; VEBA and 401a contribution of $2,765.00; cell phone; auto allowance of $3,600; relocation 
expense up to $5,000 if used within 36 months, longevity bonus upon completion of five years of 
residency in Peru Community Schools boundaries $5,000; four-star status bonus per school per year 
$3,000 except Elmwood and Blair Pointe count as one school; four weeks of paid vacation; ten sick days; 
and three personal days.  This contract is for three years and contains an annual rollover provision, 
which extends the contract by an additional year if the superintendent is not notified of board’s intent 
to non-renew by December 15 of calendar year. 

 


